
St. John's Rod & Gun Club received a

grant in 2019 & 2020

ATA  GUN  CLUB  FUND  

In 2019 it  was used to help fund Phase 1  of  the Trap
Improvment Project.  The 2020 grant went to funding Phase 2.

Rebuild Traphouse 1B

Traphouse 1B was originally built from concrete
blocks in 1975. It was partially rebuilt in 2006 but

the walls and roof had become structurally
unsafe again due to age and water penetration

from a high water table and poor drainage. The
drainage issue was corrected and the traphouse
replaced with a concrete traphouse identical to

Traphouse 2B

Rebuild Traphouse 2B

The club's oldest traphouse (built in the early
70s) had become structurally unsafe. The
concrete was crumbling and not repairable,
so it was replaced with a larger and taller
concrete traphouse meeting ATA
specifications. 

General Improvements

Patched, repaired and painted the exterior
concrete walls on the remaining
traphouses. 
Completed general landscape
improvements on the trapfields- removed
rocks, added topsoil, levelled areas, and
hydroseeded as needed. 

All work, except the heavy equipment and excavation
work, was done by the club trapshooters.

Phase 1 Phase 2

Before- Narrow,
cracked and uneven
shooting walkways. 

After- Wider,
sidewalk style

shooting
walkways. 

Phase 3 and 4 Items

Complete landscaping repairs around the
new walkways next spring.
Continue replacing walkways on the other
trapfields to prepare for the 2022 Atlantics 

New Concrete Walkways on Trapfield 1B


